
Boyd Rice Solicitors is delighted to announce the opening of 
our new office in Bangor which coincides with marked growth 

especially in the areas of conveyancing and litigation.

“We already have an established 
client base in Bangor and have 
been looking for the right location 
to open an office there for some 
time now. Our new premises are 
conveniently located and will ensure 
that our existing clients in Bangor, 
and new clients, have easy access 
to our range of legal services. The 
opening of our Bangor office marks 
a significant step in the growth of the 
Firm and we are looking forward to 
making a positive impact in the  
Bangor community”
- Ben Wall, Director 

If you are in the process of buying 
a new home/ selling your existing 
home or require advice in respect 
of making an injury claim, Boyd 
Rice Solicitors can help you. Please 
contact our office on 028 9181 7715 
to make an appointment. We offer 
a free initial consultation where 
we will confidentially discuss the 
circumstances of your case and  
will assess how we can assist you  
in the best way possible.
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	 The office is located at  
	 114 Abbey Street,  
	 Bangor, BT20 4JB 
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